From: Mick Haegeland

To: SoS Rulemaking
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Comments - election rules - 6/15/2020 hearing
Date: Wednesday, June 17, 2020 10:45:27 AM

Dear Secretary State; Jena Griswold;

Thank you for the opportunity to have my voice heard in regards to election rule making. In
these turbulent times there is a gut, emotional reaction to make some kind of changes, to do
something to make things better. Very commendable.

But I believe, as a long time voter and interested citizen, that these times calls for more
prudence and not less.

The state of Colorado should not be looking into any dramatic change of our voting system
four months from an election. Mail in ballots are subject to fraud through the use of modern
copying technology which easily can go wrong in the hands of todays in vogue political
correct mobs. Plus the very real possibilities of glitches with private, contracted mail delivery
and normal everyday postal challenges. We have had a system that has stood the test of many
years of successful election cycles, please do not let the noise of pop political culture influence
the stable existing rules of our states elections.

Again , do not change the election rules to open up new opportunities for mail in ballots;
Simply have citizens show up at polling stations, proper ID in hand for verification by the
polling staff, and use the official certified state voting booths!

Things that work leave ‘em’ alone!

Sincerely;
Mick Haegeland



